
  

 

 
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 

 LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
 CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
 CITY/COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 
 
 M I N U T E S  
 
 WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 1993, 8:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
  I.  CALL TO ORDER - The meeting convened at 8:00 a.m.  Those present were 
      Hearing Officer Phil Coebergh, Assistant City 

Attorney 

      John Shaver, and City Clerk Stephanie Nye.    
 
 II.  APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES   
 

  A.  Pantuso's Italian Ristorante, 2782 Crossroads Boulevard 

  (Hotel-Restaurant).  The application was in order and approved. 

  B.  Cheers, 201 Colorado Avenue (Tavern).  The application was in 

  order and approved. 

  C.  Pay Less Drug Store, 1834 N. 12th Street (3.2% Beer).  The 

  application was in order and approved. 

  D.  Loco Food Store No. 12, 107 Grand Avenue (3.2% Beer).  The 

  application was in order and approved. 

  E.  Centennial Liquors, 2721 N. 12th Street (Liquor Store).  Don 

Adams, 

  licensee, was present.  The application was in order and approved. 

  F.  City Market Store No. 1, 2770 Highway 50 (3.2% Beer).  The 

  application was in order and approved. 

 
III.  APPLICATIONS FOR SPECIAL EVENTS PERMITS 
 
  A. Application by the Grand Junction Downtown Association for two 

3.2% Fermented Malt Beverage Special Events Permits to be held on 

the following dates: 

 

  1. October 16, 1993, 4:00 p.m. to 12:00 midnight, 645 Main 

Street, for the Avalon Theatre's "Big Chill" band; 

 

  2. October 29, 1993, 4:00 p.m. to 12:00 midnight, 645 Main 

Street, for the Ralph Dinosaur Halloween Bash 

 

  City Clerk Nye advised that the Police reports had not been  

 received, but the investigator was due back in the office today.   

 She did not anticipate any problems.  Barbara Creasman, Downtown  

 Development Authority Director, was present.  The hearing officer  

 inquired why additional facilities are required for this event.   

 Ms. Creasman said that both events are to promote and benefit the  

 Avalon Theatre so they would like to hold the events there. John  

 Shaver advised that the Downtown Association has successfully  

 managed special events in the past.  The application was approved  

 contingent upon satisfactory Police reports being filed.  
      
 IV.  ADJOURNMENT - The meeting was adjourned at 8:07 a.m. 



 
  NEXT REGULAR MEETING - October 20, 1993 


